
New Bedford Police Department
welcomes  newest  officer  to
the force
“We are so happy to welcome another member to the family.

Today, Officer Carlos Fernandes was sworn-in to the City of
New Bedford Police Department. He will hit the streets next
week. Please feel free to offer your words of welcome and
encouragement in the comments below.

Thank  you  to  everyone  who  attended  today  including  City
Council  President  Linda  Morad  and  City  Councilor  Shawn
Oliver.”-City of New Bedford Police Department.
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